
 

 

 

 

 

The Jackson County Annual Veterans Appreciation Dinner 

 

Will be held on Thursday, November 7th, 2019 from 6-8 p.m. in the dining hall 

located at the Jackson County Senior Center.  

 

There is limited seating so you will need  a reservation to attend. There is no 

cost for the meal. There will be a formal dinner served, but you may dress  

casual. We will have entertainment and a raffle. 

 

If you would like to attend, One Veteran and a guest may attend.  

Please contact Sheila Setzer or Scott Mathews at 828-631-2231 to make your 

reservation. 

 

We look forward to seeing you this year! 


